
November 1, 1971 

Peter Bleed 
The University of Wisconsin 
Department of Anthropology 
Social Scienc e Building 
Madison, Wisconsin 53706 

Dear Mr. Bleed : 

We have received at the office here, and sent on 
to Don Crabtree, the article on the Manufacturing Technique 
of the Stone Artifacts fro1n Palmyra, Syria . Dr. Swanson 
asked me to write to see if you could give us the citation 
from which this paper came. We could n ot find it on the copy. 
We took the liberty of making a x erox ed copy before sending 
it on to Don . 

Thanks very much. 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Mae Jon.e s 
Crabtree Research Secretary 

cc : Don Crabtree 


